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Opening of the Redesigned Course in August 2010

Juvenile Prize Presentation Day 2019

Juveniles & Cadets

The Snooker Team

Designed by Eddie Connaughton, construction of the new course started in 2007. 
Sand-based greens, new tee boxes, new irrigation work and several holes were totally 

redesigned. The work was undertaken by SOL. 

The project managers were Hugh Devlin and Martin Tully. 

When mentioning the juveniles and the cadets we have to acknowledge 
the wonderful work being done by volunteers who give very generously of 
their time and have done through the years. These sections are thriving and 
this is due to the dedication and drive of the people who look after them. 
Their cause is greatly helped by the Joker Draw which takes place in the club every 
week and is superbly managed by Cyril Campbell.

On Saturday, 14th August 2010, 
under blue skies, the redesigned 

course was opened.
Kay Markey unveiled the 

commemoration stone to great 
applause from all those present 

our new course was now 
officially open.

Hugh Devlin

Martin Tully

Juveniles at the course opening

Ray Nugent (L), Philip Tracey (R) with the cadets at the opening 
of the redesigned course in August 2010

Kay unveils the commemoration stoneKay Markey and  Captain 
Eamonn Copeland
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President Padraig Faughnan, Captain Pat Kinsella, Lady Captain Marie 
White, Vice Captain Barry Kenna and Juvenile Convenor Gerry Cullen at the 

2019 Juvenile Presentation of Prizes.
Top row (L-R): Hannah Moore, Shonagh Murphy, Aaron Vickers, Fiona Tolan

Lower row (L-R): Jack Caffrey, Ben Parker, Conor Murphy & Katie Caffrey, Ben Moore, Aaron Vickers 
and Kim Dalton

BGC participated in the Golf Clubs’ Snooker League for many years. 
Ciaran Hayes was a very enthusiastic manager of our team and in 2004 

we won the Snooker League.
Back row (L-R): Paul Nally, Jimmy Reilly, Peter Sullivan, Alan Pollis, Peter Slevin, Freddie Healy 

and Neil O’Connor
Front row (L-R): Bernard Corcoran, Padraig Masterson, Captain Jim Behan, Manager Ciaran Hayes 

and Brian Flynn


